

On Wednesday, October 11, 2017 7:55 PM, chandler morrison <chandlermorrison@yahoo.com> wrote:

In attendance; Ron, The Morrisons, Brenda, Gary, The Boones, The Bronson's, Ken, Clark

\*Ken Thomas from the forest service came to find out what we'd like to see what we would like to see happen at Current Creek. It is locked up during the off season.

The corals are very run down and the feeding stations are destroyed. The campsites also need to be cleaned up.

Would we rather have feed stations or another coral? We would also be needed to help rebuild. Looking at doing this maybe next June.

\*Normal meeting in November but we will skip the meeting in December. We need to start planning our big dinner on January 13th. Brenda, Linda, and Ann will collect donations. HOWEVER if anyone has anything to donate that would be great!!!!

\*Gary needs to know how many volunteers hours you have worked this year. Please email the hours and the project(s) you were on. **HE NEEDS THIS BY OUR NOVEMBER MEETING. OUR CHAPTER NEEDS THIS INFORMATION FOR THE STATE MEETING.**